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Dear Committee members,   

 

Please support DEQ’s efforts to advance Oregon’s climate goals. These are hard 

times, with the federal government rolling back advances in energy efficiency and 

pollution control. Right now it is especially important to lower costs for citizens and 

the state by ensuring healthy, resilient communities, and supporting clean energy job 

growth across Oregon. You can do this by supporting SB 5520. 

 

The DEQ works to reduce climate and air pollution, improve public health, and deliver 

clean energy jobs. I myself have used the electric vehicle rebate program to make a 

transition to EVs, one very important to my family and community. The Climate 

Protection Program, Clean Fuels Program, & Clean Truck Rules are other critical 

tools for citizens, helping to slow climate change. 

 

Please think of the benefits to Oregon in terms of jobs, family health and the overall 

economy-- and vote in favor of SB 5520. 

 


